
   

 

 

  

 

  

 

PADLET 

Padlet is an online virtual “bulletin” 
board, where students and teachers 
can collaborate, reflect, share links 
and pictures, in a secure location.  
 

Padlet has a free basic account 
which can be upgraded according to 
ones needs. 
 
Site:  
https://padlet.com/ 
 
YouTube Help:  
Welcome to Padlet  
 
 

 

SCREENCASTIFY 

Site:  
https://www.screencastify.com/ 
 
YouTube Help:  
Welcome to Screencastify  

 

Screencastify is the #1 free screen 
recorder for Chrome. No download 
required. Record, edit and share videos 
in seconds. Videos autosave to Google 
Drive.  
 

Screencastify has a free basic account 
which can be upgraded according to 
ones needs.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
Online Resources 
for Virtual 
Learning 

 

https://padlet.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9YVlt7eSTTYOFNw0kyJhiA
https://www.screencastify.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvC7Y2nnYNfqTIJ1Xdelq_w


 

 

 

 

 
Flipgrid is a simple, free, and accessible 
video discussion experience for PreK to 
PhD educators, learners and families. 
Flipgrid features a library of videos and 
lessons to jumpstart the learning 
process. Create a Topic and engage your 
community...together! 
 
Make your class public or private and 
control student access to course.  
 

 
 
 
Site: Join with referral link 
https://signup.flipgrid.com/from/parha
mkms 
 
YouTube Help: 
Welcome to Flipgrid   
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Nearpod is an award-winning K-12 
interactive lessons, videos, formative 
assessments and professional 
development platform. Nearpod is built 
for distance learning, hybrid, and school-
based settings. 
 
Students may participate at their own 
pace or live. 
 
Nearpod has a free basic account which 
can be upgraded according to ones needs.  
 
Site:  
https://nearpod.com/ 
 
YouTube Help:  
Welcome to Nearpod 
 
*My favorite application!   
  

NEARPOD* 
Edpuzzle is an easy-to-use platform 
allowing you to engage every student, 
one video at a time. Edpuzzle features a 
library of videos from Khan Academy, 
TED Talks and National Geographic. 
Educators take control of video 
presentation with built in editing tools 
and interactive plugins.  
 
Edpuzzle has a free basic account which 
can be upgraded according to ones 
needs.  
 
Site: Join with referral link 
https://edpuzzle.com/signup/teacher?rc
=ltcwi4 
 
or  
 
referral code 
ltcwi4 
 
YouTube Help: 
Welcome to Edpuzzle    
 
*see parental consent form 

EDPUZZLE 
 

FLIPGRID 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://signup.flipgrid.com/from/parhamkms
https://signup.flipgrid.com/from/parhamkms
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCaE_edn77lDzCxI3pinKvHg
https://info.flipgrid.com/
https://nearpod.com/
https://www.youtube.com/user/Nearpod
https://edpuzzle.com/signup/teacher?rc=ltcwi4
https://edpuzzle.com/signup/teacher?rc=ltcwi4
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-wRQQ_gfvSomuZJaBLRshQ

